
 
 

 
   

 
    

 
    

  
   

 
   

 
         

          
     

 
        

 
 
              
            
              
  

            
             
          

      
      

 
             
             

           
     

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
      

  

June 5, 2014 

Dr. David L. Chicoine 
President 
South Dakota State University 
Box 2201 
Brookings, SD 57007-2298 

Dear President Chicoine: 

This letter is formal notification of the action taken concerning South Dakota State University by 
the Higher Learning Commission. The Commission has approved your request for change. The 
date on this letter is the effective date of those changes. 

The following new active additional location(s) were approved and are now recognized by the 
Commission: 

Lake Area Technical Institute 
1201 Arrow Ave. 
Watertown, SD 57201 

The Commission’s web site, www.ncahlc.org, will update for the institution’s Statement of 
Affiliation Status (SAS) and Organizational Profile (OP) within three weeks. The SAS is a 
summary of the institution’s ongoing relationship with the Commission. The OP indicates 
demographic, additional location, information you reported in your Institutional Update, and 
reflects any relevant changes as requested. 

Please be aware of Commission policy on planned or proposed institutional changes that 
require Commission action before their initiation. If you have any questions about how planned 
institutional changes might affect your relationship with the Commission, please write or call Eric 
V. Martin, your staff liaison. 

I thank you and your associates for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Newton-Curran 
Associate Vice President for Accreditation Processes 

http:www.ncahlc.org



